
Davis Drive Middle School 

School Improvement Team Agenda 

Monday, January 14, 2019– 3:15 p.m. 

Room 107 

 

Members Present – Beamish, Bradian, Brennan, Cooper, Everitt, Farrell, Forgione, Gatewood, 

Miller, Resua, Khan, Swanger, Yaeger. 

 

3:15 Call to Order & Welcome ..................................................... Charlene Gatewood, Chair 

 

3:20 Meeting Objective ........................................................................................... Gatewood 

 

3:25 SIT Goals Breakout Session .......................................... Team Resua & Team Forgione 

 

3:45 Academic Goal Update(s) ............................................................................ Team Resua 

 

3:50 A1.07 Indicator Update(s) ...................................................................... Team Forgione 

 

3:55 Sub Committee Update(s) ......................................................................... SIT Members 

 

  Instructional Leadership Team   (Williams & Beamish) 

  Equity Team      (Bradian & Forgione) 

  Community Engagement    (Miller & Swanger) 

  Technology      (Brennan & Cooper) 

 

4:10 Final Remarks ................................................................... Chair and Assistant Principal 

 

Meeting Notes 

 

Our January meeting was called to order by Charlene Gatewood at 3:16 p.m.  This meeting 

objective is to prepare for our second quarterly review. 

 

Our Academic Goal - By 2020, Davis Drive Middle School will exceed expected growth in 

reading and math as measured by EOGs and reported by EVAAS Value-Added Report. 

 

Team Resua SIT members discussed and determined what data and how our data can be 

used in our second quarterly review. 

 

Our Indicator Goal - At Davis Drive Middle School, all teachers will create and reinforce 

positive classroom values while maintaining established systems and structures for effective 

classroom management. 

 

Team Forgione SIT members discussed and determined what data and how our data can 

used in our second quarterly review. 

 

The subcommittee members gave a brief update on their last meeting on January 14, 2019. 

 

Charlene thanked everyone to coming and working so hard to get our school Improvement plan 

completed.  Mrs. Yaegar also thanked everyone for their hard work and dedication. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:10 p.m. 


